Basura Rathnayake ஆல் எழுதப்பட்டது Monday, 12 October 2020 10:15 -



From the Office of the Chief

12 October 2020

Dear Student,

Important Notice to all CA Sri Lanka Students on COVID-19

In line with the latest guidelines issued by the Government of Sri Lanka and health authorities to follow strict guidelines and have put in place stringent measures to help curb the spread of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka (CA Sri Lanka).

Therefore, all student related gatherings will be prohibited within the Institute premises until f However, the study pack and cashier counters continue to remain open, while the library and will be closed until further notice.

When visiting the Institute to purchase study packs or to submit payments, please adhere advisory issued by the authorities such as wearing a face mask and practicing social distanci

Although the Institute continues to remain open, we advise you against visiting the Institute otherwise it is of utmost necessity until the situation returns to normalcy.

We look forward to your cooperation in this regard.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

THE INSTITUTE OF CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS
OF SRI LANKA

Dulani Fernando

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Basura Rathnayake ஆல் எழுதப்பட்டது Monday, 12 October 2020 10:15 -